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Comments: amending our northwest forest plan to facilitate more logging is a wildly irresponsible thing to

consider doing given our current climate change situation. I am 39 years old and I have a 6 month old son, I do

not expect the world he grows up in to be anything like the one we have one and that's WITHOUT increased

action that accelerates deforestation and therefore reduces our environmental capacity to keep climate impacts

from getting out of control. There are enough houses, we just need affordability, we don't need to produce more

and more lumber at the expense of our future livable climate. You NEED to consider our future generations. They

deserve a shot at a healthy life in a livable environment. If you do this, you are adding fuel to an already raging

fire that is going to destroy our climate.  


